
 

The 2015 YDMP Program will run 

from late June through the end of 

August for most participants. 

**Positions are Available in 

Oakland, Wayne, and Macomb 

County. 

Summer Highlights 

• College Campus Tours 

• MDOT Facility Tours 

• Capital Building & Museum 

Tour 

• Resume’ Writing Workshop  

• Interviewing Skills Workshop 

• Many more memorable events! 

 

www.michigan.gov/mdot-ydmp 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION THAT YOU NEED TO 
KNOW FOR THE 2015 PROGRAM( 
 When to Apply? : Applications will begin being accepted on April 1,

 
2015 

How to Apply? : All applicants MUST apply online at our website: 

www.michigan.gov/mdot-ydmp . We will not accept applications through 

mail, fax, or that are physically brought in. When you apply, you MUST 

include your county of residence in the subject line so that your 

application is distributed to the correct program coordinator. ( Ex. Oakland 

, Wayne, Macomb) 

Who Qualifies? : Student applicants must be currently enrolled in high 

school, must possess a 2.5 G.P.A., and must be between the ages of 16 

to 18 years old. These qualifying students will apply for the Team 

Member 1 position. Applicants applying for a leadership positions must 

be 18+ years old with a valid driver’s license. Available positions and pay 

rates are listed on the YDMP website. 

What do I need to apply? : High School applicants must submit a copy 

of their transcripts or most recent grades showing that they have a 2.5 

G.P.A, as well as attach a letter of recommendation from a teacher, 

counselor, or principal. Applicants applying for a leadership positions 

need to attach a resume’ along with their application. (Positions require 

an interview) 

**Failure to submit proper documents when applying will result in 

the application being marked as incomplete. Incomplete applications 

will not be considered for employment.  

THE 2015 MDOT METRO REGION 
SUMMER YDMP PROGRAM IS FINALLY HERE( 

Contact: DeAnte Thompkins | Metro Region Workforce Technician/Metro YDMP Program Director | email: thompkinsd@michigan.gov 
 

 

SUMMER JOB 

OPPORTUNITY 

We look forward to you 

applying and hopefully 

becoming a part of the 2015 

YDMP program! 


